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‭-‬ ‭PK/EC screenings in March were extremely successful! We screened about 56‬

‭students in the new wing at Zahnow. The team included all Early Childhood and‬

‭PreKindergarten teachers, all paraprofessionals, all Speech Language‬

‭Pathologists, and school psychologists. As a team, we have identified some minor‬

‭adjustments to make our June screenings even more efficient such as adjusted‬

‭documentation methods and improved traffic flow. PK and PFA eligibility notices‬

‭will be going out to parents after the June screening dates. Meetings have taken‬

‭place for students eligible for special education early childhood services.‬

‭-‬ ‭Extended School Year plans are being arranged EC-12+. Extended School Year‬

‭provides eligible special education students with services based on skill‬

‭regression and delays in recoupment. This year all services are being provided‬

‭between May 30 and June 18th. Teachers, paraprofessional support, supplies,‬

‭space, and transportation are all being coordinated.‬

‭-‬ ‭Transition IEP meetings are being held for Early childhood students‬

‭transitioning to Kindergarten.‬

‭-‬ ‭Plans for staffing needs throughout EC through grade 5 are being arranged. The‬

‭number of students with IEPs and services outlined in those IEPs are being used‬

‭to determine placement of resources throughout Zahnow, Rogers, and Gardner.‬
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